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Your iBudget amount was recently increased. This letter is to inform you about 

this change. Everyone whose iBudget amount was below the allocation algorithm 

amount has had their iBudget amount increased to the allocation algorithm amount. 

 
The increase in your iBudget amount was effective August 1, 2014, and will be 

added to your iBudget amount during the first week of September 2014. If you are 

in the Consumer Directed Care Plus (CDC+) Program, the increase will be 

reflected in your September 2014 CDC+ Monthly Budget. 

 
APD's goal is to protect the health and safety of the individuals we serve. Your 

Waiver Support Coordinator or CDC+ Consultant is responsible for coordinating 

and locating all available services from the community, Medicaid state plan, and 

other sources prior to requesting services to be funded under the waiver. 

 
If you have questions about your iBudget amount or coordination of services, 

please contact your Waiver Support Coordinator or CDC+ Consultant. 
 


